
Library News  
Welcome back to a busy and productive start to the term. 

Your Library Day 

Be a ‘Frequent Borrower’ and bring your library bag (or folder) on your library day! 
Please see timetable below: 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

1/2 Platypus 5/6 Iguana 3/4 Emu 

K Kangaroo 

K Koala 

4 Wombat 5/6 Zebra 

3/4 Kookaburra 2 Possum 1 Koala 

 

Overdue Books 

If you have any overdue books at home, please bring them in so that other students 
can borrow them. 

What’s On 

This term, students in K-2 are learning about Places in Geography during their library 
lessons. Students in 3-6 are completing mini research tasks each week as part of their 
projects about Australia and Its Neighbours (Stage 2) and Light (Stage 3).  

Library Helpers 

Congratulations to our new library helpers this term: 

KK: Brody and Jaxanna K/1K: Caleb and Sienna 1/2P: Elijah and Skye 2P: Charlie 
and Sia 3/4E: Ozden and Katerina 3/4K: Isaac and Amalia 4W: Ryan and Anastasia 
T. 5/6I: Malakai and Erin 5/6Z: Xavier and Flora 

You are all doing a wonderful job!  

 

REMINDER: The library is open every Tuesday 
during 2nd half of lunch. 

Students are encouraged to read silently, draw or write, play a board game, help put 
books back on the shelves or ask for help with school projects they are currently 
undertaking. Pop into our library! See you there! 

 

http://clipart-library.com/job-cliparts.html


10 Ways Libraries Power High Performance Schools 

1. MODERN LEARNING ENVIRONMENTS 
2. DIGITAL HUBS 
3. RESEARCH SKILLS 
4. READING FOR PLEASURE 
5. CURRICULUM SUPPORT 
6. CYBERSAFETY 
7. CELEBRATING DIVERSITY 
8. PARTICIPATION AND ACCESS 
9. SPECIAL PROGRAMS 
10.  BUILDING COMMUNITY 

To find out more, please visit: www.alia.org.au 

 

Tell Them From Me Parent Survey 

The survey takes around 15 minutes to complete. Parents with more than one child at 
the school may choose to complete the survey more than once, if they feel that their 
children’s experiences differ. The parent survey will be open until Friday 25th 
October. 

What does it ask? 

The parent survey asks parents/carers a range of questions related to the following 
drivers of student outcomes: 

 
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au. 
To access the survey for our school go to https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/ wt239 

 

 

Have a great term!  

Mrs N. Vasta 

Teacher Librarian 
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